
 
July 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please be aware that your child’s end of year academic and engagement report is now 
available on our parent portal MCAS using your usual login and password. The page with 
joining instructions can be found at https://www.oasisacademylordshill.org/academy-life/my-
child-at-school 
 
We have included the end of year assessment data for you in the following subjects from the 
recent assessments: 
 

− English 

− Maths 

− Science 

− Geography 

− History 

− French/Spanish 
 

All Year 10 students have also received a working at grade for their option subjects. 
 
The new-style reports are all clearly explained for you and include wider information on your 
child’s attitude to learning in all subject areas. We have extended these to include: 
 

− Classwork 

− Conduct 

− Home Learning 

− Equipment 
 
If you need any assistance accessing your child’s MCAS homepage, please email our Data 
Manager sarah.orman@oasislordshill.org with your enquiry. 
 
Please take the time to sit with your child and discuss the report and their progress. 
 
If you have any questions regarding your child’s report, please email info@oasislordshill.org 
upon our return in September when enquiries will be forwarded to the relevant member of 
staff. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Dr. Karen Riding 
Head of School 
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